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Comments: The forest service will not be acting in the public interest if the approval of yet another development

of an exclusive resort on holland lake. This development by POWDR would imped access to Holland Lake, upper

Holland lake, and the Bob Marshall Wilderness. Development will generate higher traffic into the Swan Valley,

and ruin a hidden gem of western Montana by catering to wealthy visitors at the expense of both locals and

wildlife. This scale of development will create a conflict with numerous grizzlies that roam these woods.

Especially in years when food supplies are not as abundant - there will be inevitable conflict with developers and

wildlife. 

 

What does this conflict mean? It means more work for the Forest Service and FWP who have to now manage a

problem that has created for itself - to benefit the few and at the expense of Montana.


